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Home-School Challenge 

WC: 6.1.20 

Happy new year everyone, I hope you all had a wonderful break! It has 

been lovely to see everyone back at school this week and meet all of our 

new friends as well.  We have had a fantastic first week back at school, the 

children have been very excited about this terms topic of ‘A Land of make 

Believe’.  Our first story has been ‘The Little Mermaid’ and this week the 

children have been busy: 

 Helping set the fish free from the sticky seaweed. 

 Making fish, whales and dolphins using the playdoh. 

 Looking at the variety of fish that live in the ocean. 

 Making some peg doll mer-people. 
 

Next week our story will be ‘Cinderella’ and for your homework you could 

choose one of the following activities: 

 Use the template on the next page to design your own pumpkin      

carriage. 

 Draw a picture of Cinderella wearing her beautiful ball gown or her 

dirty cleaning clothes. 

 Talk to your grown-up about something that you would wish for off 

your fairy godmother, and ask them to write it in your home work 

book. 

Thank you for your hard work and support! 

I can’t wait for another exciting week in Foundation One. 

Mrs Heaton 




